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Calton Primary School, Calton Road, Gloucester GL1 5ET 

30th March 2021 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Big Pedal 26th April – 30th April 2021 

We are excited to announce that we are taking part in the Big Pedal. We have now 

received the final details and will be competing against other schools both locally 

and nationally.  There are some great prizes for the winning school, so we do hope 

that we can win!  

Furthermore, all children who ride or scoot to school will receive five space team 

points each day they do.  

It is slightly different this year due to COVID, however the message is still the same 

regarding using a healthy alternative to get to school where possible. 

Each year group will have a specific day to ride their bike and scooter supervised 

outside on the playground for a set amount of time.  Please try to ensure that your 

child’s bike or scooter is in school for this. 

Throughout the week, there will be a bling your bike competition. Children can 

decorate their bike or scooter at home and send in a photo to your child’s year 

group email. From the entries, one winner from each year group will be announced. 

Parking of bikes and scooters 

 Playgroup on the inside of the allotment fence 

 Reception in their outside areas 

 Year 1 in front of playgroup wall on the playground 

 Year 2 outside Garnet Hall on KS1 playground and wall at bottom of 

amphitheatre  

 Year 3 by the fence behind the Onyx 

 Year 4 in the alloy courtyard 

 Year 5 under the Dutch barn and bike shed 

 Year 6 along the fence inside the quiet area 

 

We will ensure all bikes are safe. 

Kind regards 

The Quest Team 

 


